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Comments: There should be no defined boundary fence for Heber Territory.  Horses can continue to move in and

out of Heber Territory onto adjacent US forest lands and also BMRD.  Horses were on BMRD prior to the 1971

law and should still be allowed to use this area.  Forest service should have to prove horses are excess before

removing them.  It is illegal to set a number of 104 horses and it is not in compliance of what is excess. I don't

support the use of PZP which causes permanent sterilization in 4 yrs. instead the the 7 yrs as stated by the

manufacturer.  It is intrusive management when you dart the horses which are not supposed to be harassed in

any manner.  Wild horses have a "right" to be in their territory, whereas cattle and sheep have only a "privilege"

to be there. 


